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Hello and welcome to

our April newsletter

The kids have settled into the
classroom beautifully! They've
adjusted to our routines and are
already thriving in our learning
environment

It was wonderful meeting all of you at the
orientation. Getting to know your values and
hearing about your children was incredibly
insightful, and it's helping me understand
each child's unique personality and
strengths.



Literacy

Numeracy

UOI

Home school connection 

Our young learners are diving into phonics! We're
currently exploring the sounds and formations of
letters, with a focus on the letter "B" this week.

The children are demonstrating great progress in number
recognition and counting! We're now building on these
skills by practicing writing numbers independently based on
their counting abilities.

This month, our UOI theme is "Who We Are." This week,
the children embarked on a journey of self-discovery,
exploring their strengths and creating a class graph to
visualize everyone's unique choices.

Parents play a crucial role in reinforcing learning beyond
the classroom. Here are some ways you can connect with
your child's learning at home:

Practice writing numbers together, continuing their
phonics exploration, and engaging in activities that
celebrate who your child is as an individual.


